
Pa Chapter/ State Board Liaison Committee Report July 2011

During the last few weeks I have created the attached Excel spreadsheet by merging the 

information

from the State Board website and the Pa Chapter listing on the State website.  As you can see 

there are numerous errors that need corrected.  Some errors I am aware of but have not 

corrected them yet because I do not have the correct information to plug in.

I ask each one of you to open this document, make any changes you can and return it to me. 

Once

this is updated I will forward the final copy to everyone.

Also attached you will find a brief introduction letter and survey I would like to send out through

email once this list gets close to current .  I will have these available during President’s 

weekend.

Last, if there is time and an available spot during the seminar time I would like to take a few 

minutes

to explain this program/ process to the attending Chapter Representatives.

Respectfully,

Jay Montgomery


